
Dear Class Presidents,  

The NAAA is committed to honor and display former midshipmen that our 
Academy alumni consider to be varsity "legends" in their respective sport in the 
newly created Ron Terwilliger ‘63 Center for Student-Athletes in Ricketts Hall. 
The Class of 1965 Navy Legends Exhibit celebrates former Navy student-athletes 
who excelled in their respective sport while at the Naval Academy. As a follow-up 
from the recent Class President’s meeting, I am requesting each Class President 
submit five to eight athletes from your Class that your Classmates considered 
highly accomplished and contributed in a significant way to the athletic 
program.  There will not be a selection process, but rather those that the Class 
feels could be defined as varsity athletic legends from within your Class will all 
be included. This is not a nomination process, but rather an opportunity for us to 
display from each Class those who have made the greatest impact on the 
program and on the Brigade through the eyes of their Classmates.  It's very 
important that when the Class Presidents submit their list that there be any 
pictures included if available, but at a minimum there must be written text that 
speaks to why this individual was considered one of the finest athletes in the 
Class. 

This exercise is an opportunity to bring a wider breadth of meaning to this 
display because the information that will be shared with the public directly 
reflects the first hand respect and acknowledgement of those considered to 
be legends in the eyes of their Classmates. Please submit the names, pictures if 
available, and text (500 words +/- is appropriate). 

 


